moving the library would be an additional $1 million and he would support that. He then stated
there is a commercial building directly to the west that is large and currently vacant and it may
be possible to consider that building as an alternate location to save some of that $1 million. He
is sure the City would be more than happy to chip in some funding if they are allowed to assume
usage of the current library building.

Daniel Lee: 2520 N. 450 W., Harrisville, stated he has lived in the North Ogden area nearly all
his life and he loves this community; listening to all sides tonight has been very educational and
he appreciates the ability to hear all information and have the record set as straight as possible.
However, there are some things that stood out to him. First is the fact that the north branch is the
most visited library; this is a great thing and the Library Board should be commended for all they
have done to make that happen. But, he has a plea and that is that the Library Board not rest on
their laurels because it is possible to make improvements and the library would see many more
visitors if there were better access and parking. He wondered why the north branch would not be
the library system’s flagship branch when it is the most used per capita. He encouraged the
Library Board to be thinking in this direction if they are not already doing so.

Bob Buswell: 962 E. 3025 N., thanked Ms. Wangsgard; he has known her for years and she is a
former Weber High Warrior from Huntsville. He stated he has also known Commissioners
Gibson and Bell for some time and he appreciates all the work they put in on a daily basis. He is

thankful for Mayor Taylor who serves with five exceptional Council Members and he thanked all
of them.

Maria Lewis: 3548 N. 575 W, Pleasant View, stated she loves the skate park and she has
watched many kids skate there over the years, but it is much less expensive to move a skate park
than it would be to move the library. The County has a $5 million bond to improve the library

and the parking areas to make it functional and she does not understand why that plan is not
being carried out.

Brian Dabb: 3342 N. 175 W, stated he has never participated in skate boarding, but when he
visits the library and sees kids skating at the skate park it gives him comfort to know they are in a
good place. He wondered if it would be possible to build a parking lot to the west of the library
or if it would be possible to keep the current library and build another library to capture the

additional people that are coming to the library that make the north branch library the most used
library per capita.

Kent Bates: 532 E. 2600 N., stated he would like to see the library moved to another location, but
if that is not possible there are many other good proposals to consider. He would add to that list
of proposals a parking lot west of the library on 650 East; there is vacant property there that

would make a nice parking lot. Also, the skate park would be much easier to move than the
library.

Emma Hedgepeth: 936 E. 2825 N, stated she really likes the library and she wants it to stay. She
walks there from her school, North Ogden Elementary.
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